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Comments: | support this withdrawal. Mining companies should withdrawal from this area because mining is
incredibly damaging to the surrounding environment and to damage such wonderful area would be wrong. Mining
drainage is often cataclysmic to the surround water ecosystem, killing everything that lives in the water and to
allow that to occur would be a mistake. This area should remain untouched to allow it to continue to exist as a
pristine site and sacred land, as well as for people to visit and experience all the things that wilderness recreation
has to offer.



